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Newsletter No 430 
 
 
Leavers Assembly – Friday 22nd July 11 am 
 I am pleased to invite you to a special assembly on the last day of term, Friday 22nd July 
2016, at 11 am.  This will take place at the school. 
 
We will be saying goodbye to 4 families who are moving, Emily Dowden, Billy Crotty, Noah 
McIIvenna and Darcey Hacking.  We wish them all the best in their new homes.  We also 
need to say goodbye to the students who are moving on to college:  Luke Rogers, 
Charlotte Skipper and Chrysler Bell. 
 
We hope their transition goes well and wish them all a happy future. 
 
 
Achievement Assembly – Wednesday 20th July 9.15 am 
Everyone is invited to cheer on our young people as we celebrate their achievements at 
the end of the academic year.  Teachers will notify you if your child is going to receive an 
award.  It is a joyous occasion so if you have an hour to spare please join us on 
Wednesday 20th July at 9.15 am. 
 
 
Clubs 2016/2017 
There are still a few spaces available in some of our after-school clubs.  If you wish to 
book a club please do so using SIMS Agora.  If the club you would like to book is full, then 
please call the school bursar, Gill Bebee, to add your child to the specific waiting list. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Jan Liversage 
Head Teacher 
 


